
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

January 24, 2022 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

 

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

Please be advised that per Local Law 8 for 2011, I respectfully write to recommend the 

reappointment of Judge Bernard Malone to the Albany County Ethics Commission. Judge Malone 

served with honor and integrity during his years as a member of the Appellate Division of the New 

York State Supreme Court, as well as during his time Assistant United States Attorney for the 

Northern District of New York before that. He now serves as Senior Counsel at Whiteman, 

Osterman & Hanna LLP. 

 

Judge Malone’s most recent term as a member of the Albany County Ethics Commission expired 

on December 31, 2021. I have enclosed a resume for further review. Thank you for your 

consideration on the matter. Please do not hesitate to reach out to my office if there are any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

cc:   Hon. Dennis A. Feeney, Majority Leader  

Hon. Frank A. Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel  
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